
 Ottawa, December 23rd, 2021 

 IMPORTANT UPDATE | CHANGES TO THE NOTIFICATION PROCESS FOR COVID-19 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 I hope you and your loved ones are doing well. 

 We  wish  to  inform  you  that  Ottawa  Public  Health  has  changed  its  notification  process  for 
 COVID-19 in schools. You can read about it by consulting the following document (  follow the link  ). 

 We  also  invite  you  to  consult  this  document  detailing  instructions  for  high-risk  contacts  and  their 
 household members (  follow the link  ). 

 Government Holiday Greetings 

 You can view this  holiday greeting video  from Stephen  Lecce, the Minister of Education. 

 We  understand  that  there  have  been  many  instructions  over  the  past  few  weeks.  The  current 
 environment  requires  a  great  deal  of  flexibility  and  patience.  I  would  like  to  thank  you  again  for  your 
 support and trust. 

 I  wish  you  an  excellent  holiday  season  and  hope  that  you  will  be  able  to  take  advantage  of  it  to  rest 
 and fully recharge with your children. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yGXpXe7XD5lK0jm-Wh9ItIRM5jWfdjuB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yyXylxWw51JYf6TCbW-iHY36rFYhE5lw/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s1-ebH2JCbc

